

MEDICAL DIRECTOR

27th February 2004

Mr John L Leckey L.L.M.
H.M. Coroner
Coroner's Office
Courthouse
Old Town Hall Building
80 Victoria Street
Belfast BT1 3GL

Dear Mr. Leckey

LUCY CRAWFORD - DECEASED

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 19-2-04 regarding Lucy Crawford Deceased.

I was very pleased to have received your correspondence as I was greatly concerned by the comments in the media, relating to Altnagelvin, following the evidence given on the first day of the Hearing.

In order to enable me to fully respond to you I should be grateful if you would provide me with a copy of the transcript of the evidence of the first day of the Inquest Hearing, and also provide me with a copy of the post mortem report.

I look forward to receiving these papers as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Dr. Geoff Nesbitt Medical Director GREATE OFFICE

O3 MAR 2004

RECEIVED

013-041a-167